FAO Kate Philips Planning Office
London Borough of Camden Planning Office
2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square

¢/o Town Hall, Judd Street

LondonWC1H 9JE

Tel. 0207 974 6941 option 2

By email planning@camden.gov.uk Monday 13th June 2016

Dear Ms Philips,

OBJECTION RE: Application no. 2016/2200/L
Heathside School Extension 82 Heath Street London NW3 1HS

We live at 6 Mansfield Place LONDON NW3 THS. We are writing to strongly
object to the plans for the Heathside School Extension at 82 Heath Street.

We do not want the peace and quite enjoyment of our property disrupted by
the following serious issues -

1. Unacceptable Noise levels

2. Increased traffic and pollution

3. Unsafe obstructive crowds of parents and kids on the local pavements

4. After hours school activities causing further congestion, pollution and anti
social noise levels

We would also like to comment that it has been noted by us and our
neighbours that Heathside are inconsiderate neighbours who make no
attempt to reduce their disturbance to neighbouring houses who must keep
their windows closed due to noise levels emitted through Heathside’s own
open windows.

For these reasons we strongly object to the Heathside School Extension.

Yours sincereli,

Anna Hill & Mark Szaszy
6 Mansfield Place
London NW3 1HS



